
 
 

 

In Liquidation 
Fairway Physicians Insurance Company, A Risk Retention Group 

9543 Fenway Avenue, Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70809 

(225) 201-0107 

 

 

NOTICE OF LIQUIDATION 

 

 
Fairway Physicians Insurance Company, A Risk Retention Group, (Fairway), which offered medical 

malpractice insurance to physicians and physicians groups operating in Arizona, California, Colorado, Georgia, 

Idaho, Maryland, Michigan, New Mexico, New York, North Carolina, Ohio, Oregon and Washington was 

placed in liquidation by order of the Superior Court of the District of Columbia on October 25, 2017 due to its 

insolvency. 

 

Fairway is no longer writing insurance business and may not have assets sufficient to cover all claims, claims-

related expenses, and other debts. 

 

Notices to insureds and others who may have a claim against Fairway will be prepared and distributed 

approximately 60 days following the date of liquidation which will be in late December, 2017.  Proof of Claim 

forms will also be distributed along with the Notices.  The Special Deputy Liquidator will establish a claim 

filing deadline and that date will also be on the Proof of Claim form.    All Notices and Proof of Claim forms 

will be mailed to insureds and known creditors and will available online at www.fairwayphysicians.com or 

www.disb.dc.gov.  The websites have additional information about the Fairway liquidation, including a copy of 

the D.C. Superior Court Order, issued on October 25, 2017, staying all litigation against Fairway and its 

insureds. 

 

Any questions should be directed in writing to: 

 

Special Deputy Liquidator 

Billy J. Bostick 

9543 Fenway Avenue 

Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70809 

225-201-0107 

Fax 225-201-1018 

billy.bostick@fairwayphysicians.com 
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